From: Jasmine Dhiman _

Sent: 22 July 2024 09:40
To: Planning
Subject: Planning application 2024/2771/A

Dear Camden planning team,
I live on 39 Shirlock Road, and Belsize Park is my local high street and tube.
I understand Leylands has applied for the shop premises where Chesneys was.

| wanted to give you my concerns as a local resident.

We live in a conservation area and chains like Leylands do not concern themselves with ensuring their branding and
shop fronts are in keeping. This is really ruin the feel of the high street as a conservation area.

| believe as a community we need to support local independent shops to set up on our high street, not chains.
We already have an independent hardware store on Belsize and this would threaten their livelihood.

We have a Leylands very close by on Finchley Road and don’t need another in my view.

I’'m happy to discuss any of the above with you. Many thanks.

Regards,

Jasmine

Jasmine Dhiman
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